
 
 

 
 
 
 
The permit review timeline is dependent on several factors, including the number of permits under review 
at any given time and the completeness of those permit applications. To ensure your application is 
complete, please note:  

 
All shower-pan installations shall be installed as per the most current Minnesota State Plumbing Code 
4714. Refer to paragraph 408.7.  For use of Alternative Materials and Methods, refer to Chapter 3: 301.3 of 
the current MN Plumbing Code for guidance. 
 

 
Any questions or concerns please contact: Inspections and Permits - 952-939-8394 
  
 

 

 
 

PROJECT INSTRUCTIONS 
Shower-Pan Installations 

https://epubs.iapmo.org/2020/MPC/

